MAITLAND CITY COUNCIL

NOTIFICATION OF DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION REFUSALS

Notice is hereby given that the Council
has refused the following development applications.

DA18/1394

8/06/2021

LOT 11 DP246016 & LOT 12 Demolition of Two (2) Existing
DP246016 21 Burnham Close Dwellings and Construction
THORNTON & 22 Burnham Close | of a Three Storey Boarding

THORNTON Houses (42 Boarding Rooms)

Please refer to Council Application

Tracker for a record of the above building consents.




